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NTBA Monthly Update

October 2021

Message from NTBA's President,
Angelica Rosello

Dear Members:

We are preparing for our annual election of
the Board of Directors. This year, we have
have 5 open positions on the Board of
Directors and 7 nominations! We will be
sending you information soon about the
nominated candidates as well as information
about how our attorney members can vote in
this election.

Mark your calendars for December gth! We
will be holding our annual holiday party at
Espositos Italian Restaurant in

Carrollwood. The cost to attend is $50 pp
and will include salad and appetizers,
delicious entrees, beer and wine, and
dessert! You will also have the wonderful
company of your fellow NTBA members. We
look forward to celebrating the holidays and
the new year with you.

If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me.

Angelica Rosello
President, North Tampa Bar Association
angelica@corteshodzlaw.com




JOIN US FOR OUR HOLIDAY PARTY!

North Tampa Bar Qasociation to
oadt the holidays!
Esposito’s
14306 N Dale Mabry Hwy, Tampa FL 33618

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2021
6:30 PM

Delicious hors d'ocuvres, enwrees, salad, beer
and wine, and desserts will be served.

JOIN US AT OUR ANNUAL HOLIDAY
PARTY AT ESPOSITO'S ITALIAN
RESTAURANT! Your $50 pp includes
appetizers, salad, delicious entrees, desserts
and beer and wine!




Thank you Judge Mary Scriven!

We'd like to thank Judge Mary Scriven for presenting at the NTBA October CLE
Luncheon about the federal rules on motion for summary judgment being applied
in state court. Judge Scriven made understanding the issue easy with her David
Letterman style “Top Ten Reasons Why Parties Fail at Obtaining Summary

Judgment.” We're hearing glowing reviews about the presentation and the value
of the information provided!




NTBA's Board of Directors Retreat

Our NTBA Board of Directors met yesterday at the Carrollwood
Country Club for their third annual retreat. The retreat was led by
Gus Centrone, NTBA's President-Elect. Gus presented his vision and
goals for NTBA during his term as President next year and we are all
very excited for him to lead the association and implement his ideas!

NTBA's Board of Directors Election

We will be sending out information soon about how our attorney
members can participate in the annual Board of Directors
Election. The following are the nominated candidates:

Michael Hancock
Keathel Chauncey
John Wilcox
Ron Denman
Janelle Weber
Karren Wilson

Lexy Bubley



NOVEMBER'S EVENTS

Speaker:

Ken Hagan

Hillsborough County Commissioner

will present
“Hillsborough County
Legislative/Policy Update”
1 CLE Credit
November 11, 2021 11:45 AM

Carrollwood Country Club & Via Zoom

Attorney Roundtable Meeting:

November 18, 2021 - 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm
RSVP
To be held in person only

LOCATION: Glory Days Grill
Shoppes of Carrollwood,
14457 N. Dale Mabry,
Tampa FL 33618
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NTBA Thanks Our Annual Sponsors:

KYNES MARKMAN & FELMAN

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

HANCOCK

INJURY ATTORNEYS

HancockinjuryAttorneys.com
813.915.1110

CORTES HODZ
| Family Law & Mediation, P.A.

. MileMark Media
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Save These Dates:

Monthly CLE Attorney Roundtable Meetings

+ November 11, 2021 « November 18, 2021

Other Helpful Information:

Sponsorships:

NTBA offers a variety of sponsorship opportunities. Anyone interested in
sponsoring the NTBA should contact our President-Elect, Gus Centrone at
gcentrone@kmf-law.com our our Executive Administration, Tiffany Hanson, at
northtampabarassociation@gmail.com and they will assist you in determining
the appropriate level of sponsorship to meet your goals and fit your budget.

Submissions and Social Media:

Hey North Tampa Bar members! Are you doing good things in our community?
Do you have a charitable or professional event coming up? Were you a
speaker at a recent legal education event? We want to know, and to share!

Tag @NorthTampaBar in your Facebook post or send us a message with
some info and a photo so we can get the word out! We love to hear from you!

Profile updates:

To update your membership info,
email northtampabarassociation@gmail.com.

Listserv:

Attorneys - do you have a question or a notice for your fellow attorneys and
cannot wait for roundtable? Email NTBA's attorneys at
listserve@ntba.topicbox.com.

Follow Us on Social Media

Facebook: @NorthTampaBar

Angelica Rosello, President

North Tampa Bar Association
angelica@corteshodzlaw.com




